Eckoff, Michael

From: Eckoff, Michael

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 3:30 PM

To: 'Barry, Richard M'

Subject: RE: Triumvirate Environmental

Hello Mr. Barry,

Great, so it sounds like you will want to leave the permits as they are.

I would be happy to chat with you regarding the inspection, please let me know when. I recently sent Bret Skinner an email documenting some items noted during the inspection.

Thank you,



Michael Eckoff

Environmental Specialist Compliance Assurance Program Central District michael.eckoff@dep.state.fl.us

Office: 407.897.4308

Schedule your Pre-App Meeting: http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/3566445/Request-DEP-Pre-Application-Meeting-Central-District

From: Barry, Richard M <rbarry@triumvirate.com>

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 9:36 AM

To: Eckoff, Michael < Michael. Eckoff@dep.state.fl.us>

Subject: Triumvirate Environmental

Good morning Mr. Eckoff:

It was nice speaking with you last week regarding Triumvirate's Part B and Solid waste permits. I mentioned that I get back to you regarding whether or not Triumvirate wished to continue pursuit of the medical waste processing operation at Orlando. I spoke with senior management on Friday and they advised me that we do wish maintain that prospect for future consideration.

On another note, would it be possible to set up a conference call with me and perhaps one or two others at Triumvirate to discuss your recent site inspection?

Either way, if you could let me know I'd appreciate it.

Sincerely,

Richard Barry
Director, Compliance
Triumvirate Environmental, Inc.
200 Inner Belt Road

Somerville, MA 02143 Cell: 617-799-2511